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HEROES TECHNICAL AND VOCATIONAL COLLEGE 

P.O BOX 13701-20100 NAKURU 

TEL: 0792 526 073 

Email: heroestechnical2019@gmail.com     website: www.heroestvc.ac.ke 

                                                                                                       

                                                                                                             Date: 3rd August, 2023 

Dear Parents/ Sponsors and Guardians, 

Receive greetings from Heroes Technical and Vocational College. 

We have come to the end of May - July 2023 term successfully and we are grateful to God 

for enabling us accomplish the terms activities. We wish to express our gratitude for your 

unwavering support in payment of fees and provision of other college requirements for 

your daughter/son in the academic pursuit. We wish to inform you of the following: 

1. Fees Payment  

The approved fee structure for each of the training programs is geared towards providing 

resources for timely training activities. We urge all those with fees arrears to clear before 

the beginning of Term One (September- December 2023.) and subsequent payments must 

be paid as per the College’s fee payment guidelines. 

The fees is payable by depositing cash/Cheque directly into the College account as 

indicated below;  

Account Name  Heroes Technical and Vocational College 

Bank    Equity Bank Limited 

Account Number  0130279598631 

Branch   Gatehouse, Nakuru.  
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Please Note:  

a) Personal Cheques or cash are not acceptable. 

b) The tuition fee is exclusive of Boarding, Examination and Professional Bodies’ 

fees.                                                       

2.  November 2023 KNEC Registration. 

Candidates intending for sit to November KNEC 2023 examinations series are required 

to register by paying the necessary registration fees between 10th July - 25th August 2023 

and submit the registration documents to the office of the Registrar for further action. 

3.  Character Building and Discipline 

We urge you to take an active role in mentoring your sons and daughters to become 

mature and responsible citizens ready to be accountable for their actions. Equally advise 

them to embrace dialogue in all circumstances. Kindly follow up on their performance at 

the College and support them financially. Our desire is to cultivate and sustain the image 

of a highly disciplined and well-trained top achievers. 

4. Opening Dates 

The term commences on Monday 4th September - 8th December 2023 

 

On behalf of the Board of Governors, Management and Staff of the College, I wish 

you a happy Holiday 

 

 

 

Otara N. Oreti, 

PRINCIPAL/BOG SECRETARY. 

 


